
 

 

February 28, 2023 

 

Subject: WA FBLA Production/Role Play Testing Windows 

 
Hello Advisers, 
 
I have 2 updates regarding the tests that we currently have open.  
 
Production Testing 
Production tests for anyone who qualified in the top 6 at their WLC were sent to chapter advisers yesterday. 
If you did not receive a test for your student or if they are being entered as a wildcard entry instead, 
please let me know and we can make sure that you get your materials for their tests.  
 
Role Play Testing 
We have had several chapters reach out to us as their testing schedules were disrupted due to schools 
shutting down due to the weather in Washington.  
 
To address this matter, the state management team has decided to extend the testing window for Role Play 
testing until Thursday, March 2 at 5 p.m. 
 
We will still be posting Role Play finalists on the state website on Friday, March 3.  
 
If you are experiencing any issues with the system or need more information, please let us know and we will 
get that addressed as soon as possible.  
 
Thank you and I hope you all have a nice evening.  

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tiffany Perez 

Deputy State Director   

 


